
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 4, 2021 

 

Dear SUA Families, 

As reported in yesterday’s Parent Newsletter, we are excited to be a part of the Ohio Department of Health 

Phase 1B COVID-19 Vaccination Distribution Plan, which includes K-12 educators and adults working with 

students.  We have more than 82% of our faculty and staff who will be receiving the vaccine.  Today we 

learned that vaccines will be distributed on the following dates: 

• Dose 1:  Friday, February 12 

• Dose 2:  Friday, March 5 

Given the amount of faculty and staff who have committed to receive the vaccination, SUA will be closed on 

those dates.  There will not be any classes and SUA’s building will be closed for business.   

We are grateful for this opportunity to provide another layer of safety as SUA continues to educate our 

Arrows in person. 

 

Soli Deo Gloria, 

 

Nichole 

Nichole Flores ’89 


